OLIVET CHRISTIAN COLLEGE NEWSLETTER



Number 20 13 July 2023

From the Principal's Desk

Welcome back to Term 3! We trust that families had a restful time over the holidays.

This week we have begun our first of three Scripture memory passages for Term Three. Psalm 100 is a Psalm of thanks to God. Amongst other



things, we will learn from the Psalmist, what to give thanks to God for, to give thanks that we belong to God the creator, give thanks because God is good and because He loves us and because He is continually faithful to us. Often it is a good thing to put to one side our perceived troubles and to be able to focus on just how good and faithful God is to us. If we can do this, we will be able to, with God's help, be better able to cope with life's challenges.

JUST BRASS

Due to students starting back on Wednesday this term, Dean and Stuart will be running Brass lessons <u>tomorrow</u>, Friday 14 July, so students will need to bring their instruments and music ready to start back for Term 3! Lessons will then continue to run on a Tuesday from next week as normal.

Starting next Monday 17 July, in addition to Tuesday lessons, Just Brass students will be joining students from other schools for a weekly band practice at the Castlemaine Salvation Army from 3.45pm-5pm. Going forward, this will a part of the program every Monday afternoon. If you child will not

be able to attend this on a regular basis, please contact the office so this can be discussed. Students will be transported to the venue after school and at the conclusion of the practice, if needed, the Olivet school bus will transport students back to Kangaroo Flat (by approximately 5.30pm) and then onto Lockwood South (by approximately 5.40pm). Can you please notify the office if your child/ren will be on the bus back to Kangaroo Flat/Lockwood South.

FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS WEEK Williams Williams-Weston Arnephy

Bourdon

HOT LUNCHES

A reminder that hot lunches will be starting again next week.



OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

Thank you to those who have contributed to our boxes! It's the start of a new term, so we would

love if families were able to bring in some school supplies, craft or activities such as puzzles, craft kits, stickers, store-bought playdough, etc for when we put together our Operation Christmas Child boxes.

Again, all items must be new and still in their packaging. Thank you so much to those who have already generously donated!

TERM THREE PLANNER

Wednesday 12 July - Friday 15 September

19 July	Prep - Grade 3
	Melbourne Museum

Excursion
8 Aug SchoolPix School Photos
18 Aug Melbourne Symphony
Orchestra - Primary
Students

25 Aug CBCA Book Week Parade - Primary Students

4-8 Sept Canberra Trip
14 Sept Mt Alexander Chess
Challenge - Secondary

Students

15 Sept Last Day of Term 3 TBC End of Term Excursions

WELCOME!

A big Welcome to our new students and families who are starting with us this term. We trust that you will settle in well.



Term 3 MTB Skills Programs



COACHING



BENDIGO

5-8yr Program -Wed 4pm-4:45pm 9-16yr Program - Wed 5pm-6pm

CASTLEMAINE

6-9yr Program - Mon 4pm-4:45pm 10-14yr Program - Mon 5pm-6pm 6-9yr Program - Tues 4pm-4:45pm 10-14yr Program - Tues 5pm-6pm

Register Online: www.trailheadcoaching.com.au

Our programs specialise in the development of fundamental MTB skills.

Weekly sessions set kids up to ride off road safely, develop confidence & most importantly have fun on their bike!

For More information contact Email: jo@trailheadcoaching.com.au Mobile: 0400 871 803

OLIVET CHRISTIAN COLLEGE

Principal: Steven Nicholas
Business Manager: Mary-Anne Revell

89 Main Road Campbells Creek

P: 03 5472 3817

W: www.olivet.vic.edu.au